
Public Testimony for House Education Public Hearing

Good Afternoon,

I am writing to advocate for the reimbursement of tuition costs associated with residents of North Dakota electing to
send their child(ren) to a private institute of education.

As parents of two, under the age of ten, my wife and I both felt it necessary to select a private institution to both instill
values that we believe in and future-proof our children educationally. 

A reimbursement of tuition, whether it be in full or partial, would help immensely to offset the cost. We hope it is
sincerely considered.

Thank you,
Chase Betz


